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Dear Parents/Carers,

From Monday, we will be changing the door through which the Reception children enter
school. You will have noticed our ever expanding wooden play equipment that is being
installed for our Early Years children on the current Nursery yard.

This yard is starting to get congested at pick up and drop off time so, to help with this, we
will be asking parents to drop off and pick up at the original Reception door, opposite the
Nursery garden. Staff will be on hand for the first few days to help!

Many thanks,

Mr Routledge


